
VISIT US THIS TERM

Our Catholic, Salesian 
education provides our boys 
with the knowledge, skills 
and attitudes to become 
fine young men.
The enrolment closing date 
for Year 7, 2024 applications 
is Friday 19 August 2022. 
Apply at: 
salesian.vic.edu.au/
enrolment. 
Please contact Registrar 
Michelle Collins if you have 
any questions.

MONDAY TOURS  
NOW OPEN
It is with much excitement 
that we can announce that 
our weekly Monday tours 
of the College have once 
again returned. Guided by 
our approachable Principal, 
welcoming Registrar and 
informative Tour Guides, 
Monday Tours provide 
families an opportunity to 
learn about our facilities, 
curriculum, programs, 
and the upcoming College 
Masterplan to design our 
future.

BOOK YOUR 
SEAT FOR OUR 
INFORMATION 
EVENING 
 
Addressed by Principal Mr 
Mark Ashmore and a Junior 
and Senior student, our 
Information Evening for 
Future Families is a tailored 
presentation to prospective 
families providing key 
educational and transition 
material, including a high-
level understanding of our 
values and educational 
approach.

TUES 8 MARCH

Book your Monday 
Tour or Virtual 

Information Night 
registration at 

salesian.vic.edu.au/ 
book-a-tour

10 Bosco Street 
Chadstone Victoria 

Australia 3148 

T +61 3 9807 2644 

www.salesian.vic.edu.au IT’S NOT TOO 
LATE TO APPLY 
FOR 2023
We’re mindful of how 
the last two years have 
impacted families in our 
community. If you’re still 
considering your 2023 
applications, approach our 
friendly Registrar Michelle 
Collins via, mcollins@ 
salesian.vic.edu to chat 
about your son’s place at 
Salesian.

VCE HIGH 
ACHIEVERS
We congratulate our 2021 
VCE High Achievers including 
Dux Travis Pemberton, who 
achieved an ATAR of 95.05, 
placing him in the top 0.95% of 
Year 12 Students in the State. 
With 36% of our Class of 2021 
graduating with an ATAR of 
80 or higher, we could not be 
more proud of how much they 
have achieved. Read our full 
2021 VCE Results via, 
bit.ly/35txTol

2024 APPLICATIONS 
CLOSING DATE 
19TH AUGUST

KEEP AN EYE 
OUT FOR OUR 
NEW COLLEGE 
MASTERPLAN
Work is commencing 
in 2022 on a Salesian 
College Masterplan, an 
overarching document 
to renew the school 
and plan its future. Stay 
tuned for more updates 
on this exciting step for 
the college.

Book your in person Monday Tour and or Info Night seat at salesian.vic.edu.au/book-a-tour

mailto:mcollins@salesian.vic.edu

